Dear Secretary to Planning Minister

Please do not overturn the decision regarding Lords Road, Leichhardt. This is because:

The proposal was opposed by the |

ocal council, an overwhelming number of residents including the local sporting
club, and by the Planning Panel.

I am appalled that the Department has met with the developer, who has had

. ; yet another opportunity to lobby the
Department without the knowlédge of the council and the community. ‘

Yours sincerely

Dear Deputy Secretary

I have recently been made aware that the decision of the Sydney Central Planning Panel regarding the
rezoning of the site at Lords Road Leichhardt has not yet been endorsed by the Department of Planning.
Furthermore | am informed that the decision of the Panel is in danger of being overturned by your
Department. This would be an appalling result given the overwhelming number of residents, visitors to the
site and other locals who came together to oppose the rezoning.

I have also been told that the Department has met with the developer, who has had yet another opportunity to
lobby the Deparment without the knowledge of the council and the community.

Please please please, respect the decision of the Planning Panel and approve the Panels decision without delay.

Yours sincerely

Dear Ms McNally

I strongly object to any changes in zoning to the light industrial site on Lords Road Leichhardt, and in support of the

other people who live in this locality, and the Inner West Council, who have clearly expressed their objection to
zoning changes to this site.

Yours sincerely

| am sending this email to let you know of my concerned that the Department may seek to overturn
the decision of the planning panel, which would be unprecedented.

i i f residents including
1. The proposal was opposed by the local council, an overwhelmmg number o !
a famoﬁs Igcal sporting club, and by the Planning Panel. it also_fal!s to meet the strategic tests for
the area laid out by the Council and the Greater Sydney Commission.

2
- We are appalled that the Department has met with the developer, who has had yet another

opportunity to lobby the Department without the knowledge of the Council and the community

There seems to be no communication with the community who will be greatly affected by the wrong
outcome.

Resident




